
3rd Grade: 130; 4th Grade: 171; 5th Grade: 145 
Total Student Enrollment: 447

GLP Academics:

● We continue to work tirelessly in our Hybrid and Virtual models to give the best 
support and instruction we can to all of our learners.

● NWEA Data went home this week to families.
● I am proud that we continue to have 99% two-way participation from our South 

Meadows’ students each week.

GLP Social/Emotional:

● Each day continues to begin with an all class community meeting and work on 
our SEL journals.

● We are reaching out to families who may still be experiencing difficulties 
accessing the internet regularly. We currently support 20 students in our virtual 
access room.

Positive School Environment:

● This year’s Halloween was vastly different from years past! Students were invited 
to dress up for their Zoom classes on Friday, October 30th and we shared our 
annual Halloween Assembly virtually with all of them!

● I continue to share each day over announcements, which include our in-person 
and virtual learners, the guiding principles that we use here at South Meadows: 
Respect, Responsibility, Safety and Kindness. Our students are doing an 
amazing job following the many new protocols and safety initiatives that we have 
in place. South is a POSITIVE and supportive place for all of our students and 
staff!
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